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JANUARY 2019 

Dear Fr iends  and Family , 

 

Happy New Year to you! We wish you a very blessed year ahead.  

 

December was a wonderfully celebratory month for our big 

family, and we wanted to share some of the highlights  of the 

season  with you.  

  

 

 

Hawane  
Pre -school  

Graduation  ð 
Such cuteness!  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

End of Year party for the precious members of the Disability group , 

hosted by Chazile at Hawane  CLC.  
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Graduation  of t he Grade 7 Timothy 

Class of 2018 , at Potterôs Wheel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

é. even more exciting, the following 

week, when 17 of the Timothys chose 

boldly to take the step of obedience, 

and be baptised!  

 
 

Jesus Light of the World  ð  more joyous and wonderful than ever  
 

 
 

cwt _~¤¤t¢Ą£ fwtt{ Youth 
B all ÿ 

all gorgeous in their finery 
 
 

 



 

Staff End of Year party ð a time of fun 
and thanksgiving for all the Lord has 
done through our team in 2018. Itõs a 
privilege to work with such an 
amazingly faithful and dedicated bunch. 
Counting our blessings! 
 
 
 

 

Gift Wrapping - 
First, a  big thank you to all who 

gave gifts for those in our 
residential centres  ð for the TC 

Women, TC Men, and for the 
Children.   

A nd another big thank you to  
those kind hearts who gave their 

time  and energy to wrap  them!  
 

 
By your  

generous 
giving, each 
one in our 
care was 

blessed to 
receive 

something 
special for  

Christmas  
bringing smiles and  
 joy, joy, joy!!  

Thank you for caring and blessing.  

 



Christmas Lunch at Hawane ð  
Our usual 150 gathered together, celebrating Jesus, enjoying a sumptuous feast, singing, 

dancing, and rejoicing together as family.  

 

New Year at Potterõs Wheel ς 

Over 400 joined us on New Yearõs Eve, 

despite the rain, to celebrate and give 

thanks  to God  for His  goodness 

throughout 2018 ð the  Year of Open 

Doors ; which indeed it has been. The 

ministry and church have grown amazingly 

in the past year. We joyously  welcomed in  

2019  together, dedicating the new year to 

the Lord ð the Year of New Wine !  

 

My personal favourite 

part of the evening was having Joshua and Caroline, who were in Florida at 

the time, join us via WhatsApp for the midnight countdown, and be able to 

celebrate with their Eswatini family, praying in the New Year with us all. So 

thankful for technology!  

 

We are thankful to you for your part in making the festive season 

so special. Thank you for the treats and the blessings that have 

been enjoyed ð f rom  the youngest to the oldest. We have felt loved, 

and so encouraged, as we step into the New Year. Despite the 

threat of drought that Eswatini faces, both economically and 

hydrologically, our hearts are brimming with hope for the year 

ahead, trusting we will see the Lord moving with might and magnificence. Heõs a 

good Father, and He always carries us through.   

 

Thank you for your prayers  and for the blessings you have poured into our lives by 

walking with us.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kevin , Hele n, and all  of the CMS family  

 
More pictures & updates available on our website: www.cmswazi.org   &   potterswheelsd.org  

on Facebook: @tƻǘǘŜǊΩǎ ²ƘŜŜƭ /ƘǳǊŎƘ and @CMSwazi   and you can also follow our blog on cmswazi.org/blogin for more stories and updates.  
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